
Attention:
Maxwell Duncan and Adam Croft.
Dear Sirs please see the additional submission re this proposed development.
Yours sincerely
Paul tocchini
Medcalf Grant Lawyers 

Sent: 9/05/2022 2:20:15 PM
Subject: Objection 48 Johnson street Freshwater D/A 2022/0279,DA 2022/0091 
Attachments: 48 Johnson St. freshwater DA objection.pdf; 








